Columbia College Summer Leadership ‘95. Juniors
Christy Fargnoli and Stephanie Bailey attended this
program last summer. Both students have lettered in
various sports and are active with YAB. Christy is also
a yearbook staff member and a Junior Class Officer;
Stephanie is a member of the school’s National Honor
Society chapter.

Terrific Kids, Fall 1995. (Three photos below) Spon-
sored in part by the local Kiwanis Club, this monthly
honor reconizes lower school students for their out-
standing citizenship and service.

Hugh O’Brien Youth Leadership Seminar. Because of
his leadership (and photogenic?) skills, sophomore Hunter
White has been selected to attend this summer’s program..
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